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This week we will continue to learn about the people who help us. Please look back at 

Week 1 Mouse Club newsletter and continue listening to our story and song and take 

another look at the ‘Singing Hands’ clip.  
 

We will also be talking about ways we can keep safe at school and at home and if we 

ever have worry ball, we must ‘Tell! Tell! Tell!’ someone we trust.  
 

The children will be making poppies ready to take to church on Friday for our special 

Community Service of Remembrance. This will be their first school service at church 

and they will be joined by their buddies who will help to look after them and show them 

how we behave when we are in church. The children will learn why the poppy is so 

special to everyone in the United Kingdom and why we have Remembrance Day. 

They will understand that the people who serve in the UK armed forces are also people 

who help us. The information shared is age-appropriate and the clips used are from 

CBeebies, so are suitable for our young children. Below are the two links if you would 

like to check them out with your children:  

• Poppies 

• Remembrance 

 
Activities To Try at Home 

• Take your mouse out and see if you can spot the poppies that are displayed in our 

local area – on lamp posts, in shops and if possible, at any local war memorials.  

• We are learning why it is important to remember to thank those who helped us. Do 

you know anyone who is, or has, served in the armed forces? Tell your children 

about them, we would also love to hear about it via Tapestry. 
 

Our Makaton Signs of the Week 

 

 

 

To remember soldier poppy 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/poppies
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/my-first-festivals-remembrance-day

